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I think these fees should always be calculated only on sales made less clawback and not issued until 

the end of January each year. As it stands at the moment it is so unfair to not acknowledge the 

clawback system that all brokers have to abide by. 

 
 
 
Regards  
Stefan O'Reilly Member  
 
 


